
Nieuws > Technical > Friendly Reminder: MetaTrader 4 Server Name Change Coming Soon!
�

Friendly Reminder: MetaTrader 4 Server NameChange Coming Soon! �
2024-04-17 - Lucas From Support - Technical

Hi Trader,

Just a friendly reminder about our upcoming MetaTrader 4 server name
change scheduled for Saturday, April 20, 2024.

Here's a quick refresher on what's happening:

New Server Names:

Demo: FXGlobeInternational-Demo

Live: FXGlobeInternational-Real

Important Notes:

✅ The trading platform will be undergoing maintenance on April 20, from
7:00 to 10:00 am UTC.

✅ Desktop users will need to reinstall the app after the change, while
mobile users can simply relaunch the app and log in to the new servers.

For more detailed instructions and information, feel free to check out
our blog post.

Happy Trading,

The FXGlobe Team
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